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2024 Year End Forecast 
 
YTD November arrives at a deficit of £710k with £8,148k income and 
£8,858k expenditure. The year end deficit is likely to be approximately 
£827k. 
 

 
 
INCOME  
 
Overall, YTD December forecasted total income is likely to be £579k 
lower than budgeted and this is mainly due to lower than budgeted 
parish share offset by higher than budgeted residential rent. 
 



We had requested £7,413k parish share at the beginning of 2024. YTD 
to December we had received £6,205k which was 85% of the full amount 
(90% in 2023) and in monetary terms it is £1,208k below budget.   
 
 
£864K of Linc funding came in January 2024 and this has now all been 
allocated to parishes which meet the criteria. 
 
YTD generosity is negative £2k as we paid £2k received last year to a 
parish this year. 
So far this year 8 parishes have taken advantage of the 2:1 scheme and 
we have received £52k towards parish share arrears. 
 
Other income forecast figure shows a positive variance of £550k mainly 
due to £381.5k surplus on rent, offset by small negative variance on 
parochial fees. 
 
EXPENDITURE 
 
Overall, YTD December forecasted expenditure is £218k overspent to 
budget.   
 
Parish Ministry is likely to overspent by £149k which is made of £311k 
savings within cost of permanent clergy due to vacancies offset by 
£460k overspends within property services costs due to timing but also 
due to some unplanned emergency works. Costs of agents are also 
included in this part of the budget as it relates to the income generated 
under rent. 
 
Diocesan Strategy is currently showing £65k underspent because we 
have been able to recover majority of the costs from restricted funding 
streams. 
 
Support Services forecasted costs are showing £38k overspend due to 
the prices across all our IT contracts rising significantly this year which 
were not reflected in the budget and we are also yet to receive funding 
for the CBO officer.  This is offset by savings in the Safeguarding 
department, Media and Engagement and People Services, who had a 
vacancy for the first half of the year. 
 
Parishes’ forecasted costs show £96k higher than budgeted grant 
amount this year due to unforeseen parish expenditure.   


